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Hello Stephanie,
Kitsumkalum discussed directly with Rockies LNG and then submitted brief comments to EAO with regards to the IPD.  In
general, and in context of the pre-IA/EA phase of Project understanding, the following are potential impacts to Kitsumkalum:

§  Changes to in the right and ability to practice traditional and current activities
§  Changes to clean air and water
§  Changes to traditional and current use of lands
§  Changes to the right to governance and self determination
§  Changes to the ability to steward Kitsumkalum lands
§  Changes to the right and ability to transmit traditional knowledge
§  Changes to sense of place
§  Changes to the socio economic environment including, but not limited to, changes to housing availability and

affordability, crime rates and types, community well-being, and financial disparity
§  Changes to transportation, including accidents and malfunctions in Kitsumkalum territory
§  Changes to shipping which may impact Kitsumkalum’s coastal way of life including, but not limited to, seaweed

harvest, fishing (FSC and commercial) and bivalve collection
§  Changes to population densities in the region impacting access and the ability to harvest resources
§  Changes to cultural and spiritual practices

 
Kitsumkalum sees the efficiency in allowing the substitution of the EA process to the EAO (for which we agree to), but we
would like to ensure that IAAC remain an active member of the Project Working Group and ensure that there is consistent
communication / feedback between Kitsumkalum and IAAC such that impacts under federal jurisdiction are understood and
management to our mutual satisfaction.
 
Kind regards,
 
Nicole Wallace, R.P.Bio
Environment, Lands and Referrals
 
Kitsumkalum Indian Band
An Original Tribe of the Tsimshian Nation
14303 Highway 16 West
Terrace, BC, V8G 0C8
Office: 250 635-5000 ext 122
Cell: 250 631-1154
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